
(3rd party’s letterhead)                       
 
 
 
 
June 12, 2011 
 
Professor Webster 
University of Iowa 
Jessup Hall 
Iowa City, Iowa  52242 
 
Dear Professor Webster, 
 
This letter is to confirm that Acme continued our partnership with the University of 
Iowa during August 2010 through May 2011, and we contributed the following services 
towards your grant entitled Creating a Better Tomorrow: 
 
Speaker’s donated time: 
 1 speaker salary(Smith) for a.m.     $1,200.00 

- Fringe benefits     $ 300.00 
 1 speaker salary (Bond) for p.m.     $1,200.00 

- Fringe benefits     $ 300.00 
Travel and Lodging for speakers: 
 Smith        $2.396.52 
 Bond        $2,248.56 
Registration: 
 101 participants X $150     $15,150.00 
 
This represents a grand total of $23,795.08 in services and expenses donated towards 
your grant by Acme.  The source of this support is nonfederal and is not identified as 
cost sharing for any other project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Josepth O’Malley 
 
Mr. Joseph O’Malley 
Acme  
111 Sunshine Lane 
Bentonville, AR  72716 


